

January 30, 2017

Ms. Courtney Avery 525 W. Jefferson Street 2nd Floor Springfield, IL 62761

RECEIVED

JAN 3 0 2017

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

RE: Request for Public Hearing
Mercy Health Certificate of Need Applications 17-001, 17-002

Dear Ms. Avery,

I am writing to request a public hearing regarding the above-referenced Certificate of Need applications recently submitted to, and deemed complete by, the Health Facilities & Service Review Board staff.

At your earliest convenience, please advise as to a scheduled date. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Javon R. Bea President/CEO

Mercy Health Corporation

from R. B.la